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 Rounds 

  June  YTD 

 

2014  4,981  11,690 

 

2015  3,787  10,684 

 

2016  5,099  11,504 

 

2017  4,890  12,373 

 

2018  3,764   8,952 

 

2019  4,433  10,669 

 

2020  3,691  6,766 

 

 

Despite the restrictions and limited tee times the course has remained busy.  Operating at 

60% tee times capacity we are less than 20% off last year’s rounds for the month of June. 

We are continuing to follow the same safety protocols and procedures for operations that 

have been in place since May 1st. 

 

The course has held up well during the hot streak we experienced over the last couple of 

weeks.  Minor repairs to the irrigation system were made last week.  A pressure tank was 

replaced on the front 9 pump house, a 6 inch T-Line connection was repaired, and a 4 

inch line on #8 was repaired.   

 

Hole #14 continues to slowly come fill in.  I’m planning to aerify and overseed the 

fairway and rough again in August. 

 

 


